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From: gardencolors47 <gardencolors47@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 11:04 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Protect bald eagles
 
 
Seneca county ranks 5th in the State of Ohio for bald eagles.  For this reason Seneca
county area is NOT a responsible place to site industrial wind turbines. 
Our area is NOT comparable for these proposed massive industrial wind turbines projects. 
*17-2295-EL-BGN Republic Wind Farms
*18-1607-EL-BGN Emerson Creek Wind Farm
Please stop these huge wind turbines in Ohio. They don't need to be around homes,
airports or around our beautiful scenery.  Give our beautiful birds a chance to be free!
Thank you
Bev Kubitz 
Len Kubitz 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
 

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available. 
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